
EASTER 
APPEAL 

2021

Give the gift of hope for a productive life to a deaf or deaf-blind 
child in the Holy Land during this Easter season.  

What better time for us to join in service with our brothers  
and sisters in the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem. 

Celebrate the hope of 
the resurrection by 
supporting the life-

transforming ministries 
in the Holy Land. In 
this most challenging 
time, Farah and her 

classmates depend on 
your generosity more 

than ever. 

“As the season approaches when we turn our eyes toward the Holy Land, 
please help us meet our goal of raising $100,000 to keep ten students at 

the Holy Land Institute for the Deaf. Your gift will make a profound and 
immediate difference in the lives of these vulnerable children.”

The Rt. Rev. Greg Rickel,  AFEDJ Chair and Bishop of Olympia

EASTER 
APPEAL 

2021

Give the gift of hope for a productive life to a deaf or deaf-blind 
child in the Holy Land during this Easter season.  

What better time for us to join in service with our brothers  
and sisters in the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem. 

Celebrate the hope of 
the resurrection by 
supporting the life-

transforming ministries 
in the Holy Land. In 
this most challenging 
time, Farah and her 

classmates depend on 
your generosity more 

than ever. 

“As the season approaches when we turn our eyes toward the Holy Land, 
please help us meet our goal of raising $100,000 to keep ten students at 

the Holy Land Institute for the Deaf. Your gift will make a profound and 
immediate difference in the lives of these vulnerable children.”

The Rt. Rev. Greg Rickel,  AFEDJ Chair and Bishop of Olympia



A safe haven for 110 children and young people ages four to 25, the Holy Land Institute for 

the Deaf offers a full range of therapeutic services for hearing-impaired, deaf, and deaf-

blind students, a K-12 academic boarding program, and vocational training. 

HLID serves some of the most impoverished families in Jordan. Often parents’ livelihoods 

are affected by their own deafness, 

leaving them unable to pay HLID’s 

modest tuition. HLID receives no 

government funding and is subsidized 

by the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem, 

which has been deeply impacted by the 

economic downturn brought on by the 

pandemic. 

This Easter the AFEDJ community is 
working to raise $100,000 to support 
ten deaf and deaf-blind students for a full academic year. As the pandemic-driven 
economic downturn in Jordan persists, your generosity is needed to keep these children at 
HLID. Make a difference in a child’s life, donate today at www.afedj.org/give/give-online.

HOLY LAND INSTITUTE FOR 
THE DEAF  

Salt, Jordan

“�What shall we do? Shall we turn 
them away? Tell them to do the best 
they can? My brothers and sisters, 
if we are to be faithful servants 
of Christ, we cannot send these 
children away.”

   
Archbishop Suheil S. Dawani 

   Bishop of the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem
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